
GENERAL MEETING 
(May 13, 1963) 

The meetin£ was called to order in Memorial Hall 
at 7:05 P.M. 

The Secretary's report was read and accepted. 

A motion wa~ made and carried that the new slate of 
officers run the last meeting of the semester_ 

The Treasurer's peport was read and accepted. The 
chapter shows a balance- of $ 923.93 in the treasury. 

Sid Finehirsh gave a re~ort on the Foreign students. 

Jim Farrow reminded the brothers, as well as the 
pledges, that the pledge initiation ceremonies will be 
held this Friday at 8:00 P.M. in the Colonial LOilllge 
in the Student Union. 

There was no report from the Finance Committee. 

Marty Rosenberg told about the pledge class's 
activities which included the Freshman Forums, American 
Youth Hoste13, Boy Scouts, Foreign Students, and the 
Centennial Parade. 

A motion was proposed by the Service Committee: 
Moved: that the initially resolved price of 

200.00 be used for primary payment on the b~nches 

and arrangement and terms be "mrked out through R.S.O .. 
to meet the balance durin~ the next two semesters. 

An amendment WCl.S pronosed to this motion: that the 
Student Union Building expansion doesn't cause removal 
of the benches, and if so, that they be moved by 
mainten€ree to some other place 01 p,encral use near 
the Union. .­

A motion was made and carried that this previous 
motion and amendment be committed to the Finance Committee. 

Mark Cheren gave a brief summary on le"st, semester's 
Executive Board and emphasized to us that we should 
fulfill our commitments for next semester. 

Dirk Lust gave a report on the different prizes and 
point system for our dart-throwing booth at the Amherst 
Fair. A committee was to meet to help revise the point 
system for the prizes. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 P.M. 

Respectfully SUbmitted, 

f/; ..-t.MJ 0, rv1.cfi alL-4-~ .. 
vJohn A. Kucharski 

ecording Secretary 


